
What to bring to Nursery 
 

Change of Clothing 
 

The nursery will supply each child with a slipper bag. It will hang on their coat 

peg and a complete change of clothes can be placed in it. 
 

Accidents do happen which may embarrass the child, or indeed they may get 

paint on themselves and they may prefer to be changed into their change of 

clothes. Please help us by dressing your child so that he/she is able to manage 

themselves at the toilet. We are always here to help, but one of our aims is to 

develop his/her independence. We will put wet clothes in a plastic bag for you to 

take home. Don’t forget to replenish the bag from time to time as the 

clothes get used. 

 

Of course we all like our children to be clean and tidy, but please remember 

that we want the children to experience all activities, some of which can be 

quite messy! We don’t do the gardening in our good clothes. The children are 

here to enjoy themselves! 

 

During the winter months, a hat, scarf and gloves are necessary for cold and 

windy days. Open sandals, laced shoes and buckles can be very dangerous when 

children are involved in physical activity. Children should wear Velcro fastening 

trainers to Nursery. Outdoor play can be very cold in our Nursery, so it is vital 

to have a coat to wear – even during spring months etc. 

 

The Nursery uniform  

 

 Navy tracksuit bottoms/navy leggings 

 White polo shirt 

 Nursery sweatshirt 

 Velcro trainers 

 

In the summer months shorts may be worn to Nursery. Velcro trainers should 

be worn throughout the year due to the physical nature of the busy Nursery day 

(no sandals, dresses or skirts please.) Please put your child’s name on his/ her 

coat and sweatshirts as they all look the same. Details are available of the 

uniform suppliers.   
 


